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Gosford Park Primary School 
One Community, Many Cultures; Growing and Learning Together 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Dinner Time Discussions:  

 

Miss Whyte’s PSHE question of the week is; Should we 
always get what we want? 

 

Our theme for next week is; Needs and Wants  

 

This week’s winner: East 

 

 

 

Last week’s winner: North  

 

Timestable Rockstars Tournament 

Each week, the classes from Year 2 to Year 6 compete in a Rockstars 
tournament. We’ll be announcing the winning class each week in the 
newsletter and celebrating every Monday in assembly with 10 dojo’s 

each for the winning class in each Key Stage. 

Year 3-5 Winners: 5 Dunlop! 

Last Week’s  
Weekly Attendance: 

Each week we’ll celebrate the 
3 classes with the highest at-

tendance.  
1st: 2 Cash’s (5 Dojos) 

2nd: N Gosford (3 Dojo each) 
3rd: 5 Dunlop(1 Dojo each) 

We are ‘One Community, Many Cultures’- have a look at some of the 
photographs from today’s celebrations! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
REMEMBER: SCHOOL IS CLOSED TO CHILDREN TOMORROW 

http://www.gosfordpark.coventry.org.uk


 

Children in Need 17th November 2023 

 

BBC Children in Need is back this year on Friday 17th November 2023. To celebrate 
the end of Anti Bullying Week and Children in Need we are inviting the children to 
wear something that will make your whole school brighter. This could be a bright 

colour, something that makes us smile or something Pudsey themed.  

This will be for a suggested donation of 50p. 

 

Gosford’s Greatest Grown Up 

Each week staff nominate someone (or occasionally a few people) who have gone 
over and above for our Gosford Park Community.. 

This week’s Gosford Greatest Grown ups are;  
 

Mrs Pearce and Miss Gardner, both Year 3 teachers have been nominated this week. 
Mrs Pearce for being so caring, Miss Gardner for being so positive.  

What a great team! 

Waving Goodbye 

It is with a heavy heart that we write to tell you that Mrs 
Fitzpatrick, our Family Support Worker, will not be returning 

to Gosford Park after the half term break.  

 

She has worked with a number of our families over the 
years and is incredibly valued in the community here.  

 

Her last day with the children will be Thursday 26.10.23. 
Mrs Allen will be taking on the role during the interim period 
until we can successfully appoint the right person in to our 

school family. 



**
P

le
a

se
 p

re
-o

rd
er

 w
it

h
 y

o
u

r 
ch

il
d
 o

n
 t

h
e 

sc
h

o
o
l 

g
a
te

w
a
y

 a
p
p

**
 



Parent Teacher Association (PTA) 

Your PTA committee!  

Kath Brewis (children in reception, Year 2 and Year 4) & Donna Taylor (child in 
Year 1) Co Chair 

Philip Aston (children in Year 1. Year 4 and  Year 5) Treasurer 

Christina Aston (children in Year 1. Year 4 and  Year 5) Secretary 

Our first meeting of the year will take place on Friday November 17th at 2:30pm on 
the school site, everyone is welcome to come and support and help us to organise 

some exciting plans in the diary for this academic year. 

PTA email: pta@gosfordpark.coventry.sch.uk 

We need your help– Collection until January 2024! 
 

Can you help us by shopping at one of the following Tesco super-
markets? 

Coventry Walsgrave      CV2 2TS 
Coventry Crosspoint   CV2 2SH 
Ball Hill Coventry   CV2 4BA 

 
We have been chosen as one of the options for customer voting for Tesco Stronger 
Starts. This means that if you shop in Tesco, you will be given a blue token to vote 

and we need you to vote for us!  
 

We are raising money to support our new venture; OPAL (Outdoor Play and Learn-
ing) for our break and lunchtimes. If we win it would mean £1500 for school. 
Please support us, shop with Tesco and vote for Gosford!  

 
Max in Year 5 has voted for us this week and is hoping to go 

back again on Friday! Thank you Max, 10 Dojos! 
 

If you take a photo or selfie of you voting for Gosford we’ll give 
each child 10 Dojos and feature on the newsletter! 

Email your photo to:  
enquiries@gosfordpark.coventry.sch.uk  

 
 

Celebrations to be proud of outside of school 

Both Alexandra (2 cash’s) and Pandora Lakha (nursery) took part in 
the summer reading challenge at the library. They both completed it 

and got a medal and certificate.  Well done both! 

If your child has competed or taken part in an activity outside of 
school and you’d like this shared on the newsletter please email 

enquiries@gosfordpark.coventry.sch.uk and let us know!  

 



Dates For Your Diary 

 
October 2023 

November 2023:  

December 2023: 

Training Days 2023-24– School will be closed for children 
Friday October 27th 2023, Monday April 8th 2024, Monday June 3rd 2024, Friday July 19th 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

23 23 

Year 6 Swimming  

Head Pupil shortlist 
(Yr6) to submit 

25 26 

One Community, 
Many Cultures Day 

27 

Teacher Training 
Day– Closed 

30 

Half Term– School 
Closed 

31 

Half Term– School 
Closed 

1 

Half Term– School 
Closed 

2 

Half Term– School 
Closed 

3 

Half Term– School 
Closed 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

6 

Head Pupil Elections 

7 Yr 1 Trip to St 
Anne’s Church  

Year 6 Swimming  

8 9 10 

13 

Anti Bullying Week 

14 

Anti Bullying Week 

Year 6 Swimming  

England Rocks TTRS 
Tournament 

15 Yr 6 Tower of Lon-
don Trip  

Anti Bullying Week 

England Rocks TTRS 
Tournament 

16 

Anti Bullying Week 

England Rocks TTRS 
Tournament 

17 

Anti Bullying Week 

Children in need 

50p Dress Up 

2:30– PTA meeting 

20 

 

Road Safety Week 

21 

 

Road Safety Week 

Year 6 Swimming  

22 

 

Road Safety Week 

23 

 

Road Safety Week 

24 

 

Road Safety Week 

27 28 

Year 6 Swimming  

29 

9:15 Yr5 Performance 
for Parents 

30 1 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

4 5 

Year 6 Swimming  

6 7 

2:00 Rocksteady 
Concert 

8 

11 12 

Year 6 Swimming  

13 14 15 


